Statement/letter from Archbishop Martin for DPC report of women's conference.

Dear Friends,

Many thanks for sending me your report of your conference on the 

The Church, Women and Authority. Why not?
I am very grateful to you for organising it, and also to all of you who attended. I am sorry that I was unable to be there myself, because was at the Synod on the Family in Rome.

The issue of the role women currently play in the Church is really important and is part of the wider question of the role of lay people as a whole. 

An important part of our Armagh Diocesan Plan is to reach out to those who feel marginalised or excluded by the Church.  I have also encouraged the Justice and Peace Commission to continue with this work, and with other conferences and dialogues that they can organise. 

Thanks again to the Commission for organising the conference, and also to all of you who attended and took part in the conversation.

End

I am pleased that many women are already involved in the life of the Church in the Archdiocese and I am committed to increasing the role of women in important decision-making roles in the diocese.

In the Autumn I hope to open up a discussion about your report with the priests of the diocese.

